
                                    
   

 
 
 
31st October 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 4 Visit toTullie House, Carlisle 
 
As part of their topic about the Egyptians, Year 4 will be visiting Tullie House in Carlisle.  
The visit will take place on Thursday 28th November 2019. 
 
We are asking for a contribution for each child of £8.00, to cover entry to the museum, the 
workshops and transport costs.  
 
Your child will need to bring either their own packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks 
please), or order a school packed lunch on our Lunchshop System.  
 
Full school uniform should be worn. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer medication prior to the journey and 
send required dosage for the return journey in a named bag/envelope. 

 
If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, then it will be cancelled. 
 
Please return the reply slip, together with your £8.00, in a named sealed envelope by 
Thursday 21st November 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Year 4 Teachers  

 

 
Year 4 Visit to Tullie House: Thursday 28th November 2019  
 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ________ to 
participate in the trip to Tullie House, Carlisle. I enclose £8.00 to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
My child:  *will bring their own packed lunch / *would like a school packed lunch 
*Please indicate as appropriate 

 
Signed ____________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Relationship to child ___________________________________________________________ 
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